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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 12:08 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025069

 
Recommendation # 2025069 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025069 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Susan B Connolly 

Address 3901 Dixie Hwy NE #102, Palm Bay FL 32905  

Phone (865) 924-4238 

Email sbconnolly@aol.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025069 

Recommendation Title Brevard County Board of Governement Efficiency 

Areas Affected all departments and operations of county governmen  

Department Affected 
 

Current problem Not having sufficient budget funds to make our current infrastructure resilient and 
future ready in support of our growth. 

Recommendation Donald J Trump established the Department of Government Efficiency in January 
2025 for the purpose to maximize efficiency and productivity across federal agencies 
by reducing wasteful spending, eliminating unnecessary regulations and improving 
software and IT systems. I propose that we follow the lead and intent of our President 
and establish a similar entity for our County, as well as, be the lead for encouraging 
municipalities to do the same. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


